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24 February, 2015 
 
 

Remote Control sailing event in Mellieha Bay – 18 March 2015 to 23 March 2015 
 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta would like to notify mariners that 
the Malta Model Boat Association (MMBA) will be organizing remote control sailing races 
in Mellieha Bay. The sailing races which will include 1meter long sailing boats will be 
held off the Mellieha Bay Hotel between Wednesday, 18 March 2015 and Monday, 23 
March 2015. 
 
These races shall be held between 0900 hours and 1800 hours (local time) on all days. 
 
The races will take place in the selected sailing area shown on the attached diagram A, 
B, C, and D. 
 
Masters of all vessels not directly involved in this Sailing Regatta are asked to keep clear 
of the racing area and observe any instructions that may be given by the event 
organisers safety vessels and by Valletta Port Control (VTS).  
 
 
 

Charts effected:  BA 211A, 2538 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  






